
All Clubs SHOULD be 

represented at the 

SCWBA Council Meeting 

on Monday 4th October 

at Imber Court.  Please 

make sure someone from 

your club is in 

attendance. Please 

contact Sheron Mitchell 

as a matter of urgency to 

check.

Late Result - County 

Competitions SCWBA 

Fours - Winners were 

Linda Aburn, Gill 

Gawne, Carol McGrail, 

Pat Bourne

Ladies Johns Trophy Squad of 28 Ladies - Manager Carol Duarte National Finalists

Ladies Pairs Sharmishta Patel & Margaret Smith Sutton National Finalists

Ladies Triples 
Kat Hornbrook Zoe Hollins & Charlotte Emanuel 

Milford
National Finalists

Ladies Fours 
Kelly Jenkins, Rachel Gingell nee Winter, Norma 

Beales & Pam Garden Egham
National Semi Finalists

Ladies U25s Pairs Yasmina Hasan Egham & Chelsea Brady Milford National Semi Finalists

Ladies Senior Singles Carol McGrail Sutton National Semi Finalist
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Bowls Surrey Mixed Competitions - Robin Fudge & Shan Maylin

The inaugural Bowls Surrey Mixed Competitions started in 2021. These were 

very well supported with 50 teams entering the fours and 98 the pairs.

The start of the mixed fours was delayed slightly until a number of covid 

restrictions were eased.

The Mixed Pairs finalists were Lisa Wolstenholme, Jake Clarke and Sub Pat 

McCaffery from Egham BC and the winners were Carolyn Lythgoe and David 

McCallum from Camberley BC

The Mixed Fours finalists were Kat Hornbrook, Janet Robins, Dave Sheppard 

and Nigel Whiteman from Milford BC and the winners were Babs Payne, Sarah 

Austin, John Allan and Martin Rice from Heathfield BC.

I’m pleased to say these competitions will continue so for those who missed 

out in 2021, you can apply via the competition system when applying for your 

other competitions in 2022.

Some work has already been carried out on making the rules a little clearer for 

next year however the team mix for the mixed fours will be two ladies and two 

men.

Finally we would like to thank all those who entered the Mixed competitions 

this year and we look forward to running the Mixed Competitions in 2022 

Congratulations must go to all of the Surrey Players who represented the County up at Leamington at 

the Bowls England National Finals.  

The players named below were the ones that were the most successful.

The following Bowls Surrey roles are open to Applicants

Development Officer

Mens Representative

Safe Guarding Officer

Please contact Colin Homes on bowlssurreya@yahoo.com

Details including menus and prices are available on both webistes for both the Ladies and the Gents 

presentation evenings.  There are still places available at both dinners.  Both dinners are being held at 

Tyrells Wood in Leatherhead.

The Ladies Date is Friday 22nd October

The Mens Date is Saturday 13th November

It’s the last day in September … can you believe it … the outdoor season is over for 2021.  All that 

remains are a few meetings, the AGM and the 2021 Presentation Evenings.  I hope that whatever it is 

that you do over the winter months that you enjoy it and stay safe.  Charlotte


